

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Saskatoon Transportation Master Plan – Final Report

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Saskatoon Transportation Master Plan report be approved in principle.

History

At the March 1, 2021 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated March 1, 2021 was considered along with a PowerPoint from the Administration.

Your Committee also considered a communication from Peter Gallen dated January 20, 2021.

Attachment

- 1. March 1, 2021 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction.
- 2. January 20, 2021 letter from Peter Gallen.